
APAC-Central,lnc. 

April 1, 2016 

Attn: Materials Licensing Branch, Chief 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: Revision to License Application Page B-5 
Mail Control Number 590086 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Andy Peeples 
~nvironmenta{ 
1010 Frontier Road 
Barling, AR 72923 
Tel 479·788-6322 
Fax: 479-785-1011 
wapeeples@apac com 

Enclosed is a rev~s~on to our license application form page 
B-5. We will implement and maintain procedures for routine 
maintenance of our gauges according to each manufacturer's 
recommendations and instruction. 

If anything further is required please contact me at 479-788-
6322. 

Sincerely 

Cl4~ 
William (Andy) Peeples 
RSO 



APPENDIX B 

Item No. And Title Suggested Response Yes Alternative 
Procedures 
Attached 

iO. RADIATION'SAFETY Routine Cleanillg and Lubrication 
.PROGRAM- We will implement and.maintainprocedures lJ a MAINrENANCE fQI- routine maintenance of our gauges ~vise d foDR 04/01/ 

,according to each manofactuter•s · ai ~~ recommendaiions and inslrQCtions. 

16 

~ 
Non-Rouime Maintenance 

We will Send the gauge to the manufacturer or ~ 0 
other per$(>n autboriz~ by NRC Ill' an 

The Agreemeut Suite to perform non-routine . . . information maintenance or repair operations _that requite 
listed In die removal of the source or source rod trom 
AppendixG the gauge. 
supporting a 
reqUest to 
perform 
non-routine 
maintenance 
in-hoUse Is 
attached. 

lO.RADIA TION SAFETY The applicant is nol required to submit ils Need Not Be Submitted 
PROGRAM- response to transportation during the licensing With Application 

TRANSPORTATION process. However, this issue will be reviewed 
during inspection. 

11. \V ASTE MANAGEMENT .. The aJllilicant is nor required to submit a .Need Not Be Submitted 
GAUGE DISPOSAL AND responSe to waste :management during the With Application 
TRANSFER licensing prOcesS. HoWever. the licensee 

should deveiop, ilnplement, and mainlain 
gause ll'anl!fer and dispos,al procedures in its 
radiation protection program. 
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Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Peeples, William (APAC-Central) <william.peeples@apac.com> 
Friday, April 01, 2016 10:15 AM 
Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer 
[Externai_Sender] RE: Additional Information Requested 
NRC Springfield License Revised App 04012016.pdf 

Please see the attached letter and revised form. 

From: Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.Dalzeii-Bishop@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 3:43 PM 
To: Peeples, William (APAC-Central) <william.peeples@apac.com> 
Subject: Additional Information Requested 

Dear Mr. Peeples, 

I was completing the paperwork for your new license application this morning, and I noticed that you had 
inadvertently missed one of the commitments regarding routine maintenance of the gauges. Please respond 
with a letter stating "We will implement and maintain procedures for routine maintenance of our gauges 
according to each manufacturer's recommendations and instructions." 

Please email your response to Jennifer.dalzell-bishop@nrc.gov. If you have any questions, please feel free to 
give me a call at 630-829-9607. 

Jennifer Bishop 
Health Physicist 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Jennifer.Dalzeii-Bishop@nrc.gov 
630-829-9607 (Office) 
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